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Parking Lot Restoration Planned for Miramar Reservoir 

Nov. 1, 2024 

 

From sunset on Monday, Nov. 4, to the early morning of Wednesday, Nov. 6, the City of San 

Diego’s contractor will be performing paving and striping work in the main parking lot at 

Miramar Reservoir as part of the City’s Subaqueous Pipeline project. All vehicles must be 

removed from the parking lot when the Miramar Reservoir gate closes at 5:30 p.m. on 

Monday, Nov. 4. For everyone’s safety, pedestrian and bike access will not be available during 

this time. 

 

When: Work will begin after the reservoir closes at sunset on the evening of 

Monday, Nov. 4. All reservoir access, including the parking lot, will be 

closed to the public on Tuesday, Nov. 5. Miramar Reservoir is closed on 

the first Tuesday of each month. Work has been scheduled with this in 

mind, so as not to heavily impact daily activities.  

 

Please be advised that the parking lot restoration will take place around 

the clock from the evening of Monday, Nov. 4, through the morning of 

Wednesday, Nov. 6. Miramar Reservoir is expected to reopen on the 

morning of Wednesday, Nov. 6 after work concludes. This timing is 

subject to change, pending completion of the paving work.   

 

What to Expect: All vehicles must be removed from the parking lot when the Miramar 

Reservoir gate closes at 5:30 p.m. on Monday, Nov. 4. Any vehicle left in 

the parking lot after this time will be towed. For everyone’s safety, 

pedestrian and bike access will not be available during the paving 

process. Please follow all posted No Parking signage. Properties near 

the reservoir may experience overnight construction noise as part of 

this work. The City is committed to minimizing impacts to the greatest 

extent possible. 

 

Why:    This project is part of Pure Water San Diego, the City of San Diego's  

   phased, multi-year program that will provide nearly half of San Diego's 

   water supply locally. The Pure Water Program will use proven   

   water purification technology to clean recycled water to produce safe,  

   high-quality drinking water. The Program offers a cost-effective  

   investment for San Diego's water needs and will provide a reliable,  

   sustainable water supply. 
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The City is committed to providing up-to-date information to the community about 

construction activities. Notices will be regularly posted on scrippsranch.purewatersd.org. 

Please contact purewatersd@sandiego.gov or 833-MIR-PWSD (833-647-7973) with 

questions about the City’s Pure Water Program and the North City Pure Water Pipeline and 

Subaqueous Pipeline project, and a team member will get back to you within one business 

day. 
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